Save Our Streams (SOS) is a fun way to test water quality by collecting and identifying underwater in-
sects, called macroinvertebrates. The Izaak Walton League is working with the Sportsman's Chapter to
provide a workshop for those who wish to become a certified SOS Monitor. IWLA will cover materials,
coffee, and lunch for attendees. Visit www.iwla.org/sos for more info about Save Our Streams.

What:
One Day Water Quality
Monitoring Workshop
Where:
York Chapter
7131 Iron Stone Hill Road,
Dallastown, PA 17313

When:

Thursday, August 9, 2018

9:30 am - 4:30 pm

Register at: https://yorksos.eventbrite.com or email
bwshulf@comcast.net

More Info: Dress for the weather, as we will be doing the field component in rain or shine in the
afternoon. Please bring a bag lunch and water bottle. IWLA will cover all training materials.
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Save Our Streams is a project of the lzaak Walton League of America



